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WASHINGTON BUREAU 

1920 L STREET, NW. 

WASHINGTON, D.C_.20036 

(202) 293-3100 

Jan. 26, 1969 

Dear Miss Meagher: 

Thank you for your thoughtful and informative letter 
about the Kennedy X-rays and photographse I wish I had 
known this at the time, but perhaps it is not too late 
to backtrack a bit and see if anybody can come up with 
explanations. One problem is that Ramsey Clark has left 
office and town too, I think. iI myself have been away 
for a week and will be away for several days more. 

When I return I'll see what can be turned up, and 
if anything can, I trust you'll be reading about it. 

Again, many thanks. I believe we have a mutual 
friend--Bud Fensterwald. 

Sincerely, 

Fudd Yeebs— 
Fred P. Graham


